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OINICe Memeranaum

DATE: June 23, 2017

TO: Ken Komiske, Director of Utilities
Jeff Bryant, City Attorney

FROM:  Brenda Hall, City Clerk ~ £.U ’(76

SUBJECT: Claim from Jerry Ogle — Dreamland Lawns

BR

I am in receipt of a claim from Jerry Ogle of Dreamland Lawns in the amount of
$20,026.83 for damages to a trailer and mowing equipment due to his claim that on
June 16, 2017, a sanitation vehicle traveling north on Flood Avenue, just north of
Symmes Street, crossed the center line and struck a southbound vehicle towing his
trailer and mowing equipment damaging the vehicle, trailer, and mowing equipment.
Mr. Ogle stated he does not own the truck that was struck; however, the owner of the
truck is obtaining the estimates needed to file a claim.

Ken, I would appreciate your checking with your staff regarding verification of the
problem. Please report your findings by written memorandum to me with a copy to Jeff.

Jeff, if it is determined the City has liability in this matter, please signify by writing a report
of your recommendations in order that we may schedule this claim as an agenda item.
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